
 

 
Our ref: PCS 114576 
Your ref: 09/99818/FUL 

 
 
Planning & Development Department 
North Lanarkshire Council 
Municipal Buildings 
Kildonan Street 
Coatbridge 
ML5 3LN 
 
FAO: Gordon Liddell 
  
By email only to: LiddellG@northlan.gov.uk  
 

If telephoning ask for: 
June Dawson 
 
8 July 2011 

 
Dear Sir 
 
Town and Country Planning (Scotland) Acts 
Planning application:  09/99818/FUL 
Surface Water discharge – discharge of condition 9 
St. Ambrose High School Campus, Coatbridge 
 
I refer to our letter for 21 June 2011 registering an objection to this proposal on the basis of lack of 
information and your subsequent email of 27 June 2011 providing further details from the 
applicant. 
 
I would confirm that SEPA is now in a position to remove the objection to this aspect of the 
proposal as the applicant has demonstrated that they do not intend to allow infiltration to 
groundwater from the proposed SUDS scheme. 
 
If you have any queries relating to this letter, please contact me by telephone on 01355 574200 or 
e-mail at planning.ek@sepa.org.uk. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
June Dawson 
Senior Planning Officer 
Planning Service 
 
 
Ecopy:  Richard.Hird@ramboll.co.uk  
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